From:

To: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Cc:

Subject: EUROPEN meeting request to discuss CEP/Plastics Strategy

Date: lundi 19 février 2018 15:04:12

Attachments: <u>image003.png</u>

Dear Ms Braun.

Following our call last week, I hereby would like to suggest some possible dates when and I are available in the coming days/weeks, for a meeting with you to discuss the Circular Economy package, and in particular the recently launched Plastics Strategy – including the upcoming legislative initiative on Single Use Plastics.

We could suggest:

- Wednesday 28 February (AM only)
- Thursday 1st March, Friday 2nd March, Tuesday 6th March or Wednesday 7th March (all day)

Upon your suggestion, it would be our pleasure to meet again your colleagues from the other relevant Cabinets on this occasion. Once we have set the date, we will check if our Chairman, or another EUROPEN Board Member, can join us for the meeting too.

I look forward to hearing from you for this meeting, as well as for our invitation to Vice-President Timmermans for our 25th anniversary event on 25th April.

Best regards,



The European Organization for Packaging and the Environment aisbl

Avenue de l'Armée 6 B-1040 Brussels Belgium

http://www.europen-packaging.eu/

Transparency register number: 0001976677-12
Follow EUROPEN on Twitter at @EUROPEN_ORG!

Read EUROPEN latest publications: <u>Factsheet on EPR for used packaging</u> and <u>Economic Instruments in</u> <u>Packaging and Packaging Waste Policy</u>